Hello Ken,

This email is a follow up of my recent visit to your facility on 8/11/2017. We
would like to let you know that your facility received a Superior rating and the
rating is good for 3 years. We expect to conduct the next audit on August 2020. We
will notify Cargill Salt Transportation Group and update our approve Bulk truck
washing station list to include Lancaster Tank and Truck Wash. We appreciate
your time and your willingness to help us meet this important obligation as well as
your commitment to support Cargill's food safety program.

Sincerely,

Ryan Vi
Food Safety, Quality, and Regulatory Manager

Cargill Salt
Cargill
Helping the world thrive

office: 607-535-6353 | mobile: 330-310-1087
518 East 4" St. Watkins Glen, NY 14891
Ryan Vi@cargill.com

http://www .lancastertankwash.com:2095/cpsess7074209122/3rdparty/roundcube/? task=m... 8/16/2017
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